
 
 

SAFETY BULLETIN SB-005 
From: Tesco Products – HSE   
Date: May 16, 2003 
Models: ECI/EMI 
Re: Safety Issues Relating to Pyle\Amphenol High voltage EXE connectors 
 
 There have been documented reports of cross communication within the high 
voltage Pyle\Amphenol EXE rated connectors installed on Electric Tesco Topdrives. 
There is a risk of personal injury from contact with the connector if an internal failure has 
occurred. Tesco advises removal of these connectors from all affected equipment. Once 
the connectors are removed the power cable can be wired directly or can be installed 
using non-EXE rated camlock connectors. Camlock kits are available for all models of 
Electric Topdrive upon request.  
If there are any questions related to this Safety Bulletin please contact  
Tesco HSE 
(403)-233-0757 
 
 
 

 


